
UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND 
655 WEST LOMBARD STREET BALTIMORE. MARYLAND 21201 
June 10, 1981 
Daniel J. Sheridan, R.N. Southwest Women Working Together 3201 West 63rd Street Chicago, 
Illinois 60629 
Dear Daniel, 
Since 1977 I have been working as a volunteer at the House of Ruth, Baltimore, a shelter for 
battered women and their children. 
In addition, I have supervised Registered Nurse students at the shelter for the past two years. 
I would be happy to answer any questions or provide any guidance • you need. If you would like 
to call or write to me - phone number 301-528-7981 - work or 301-796-^550 - home. 
Sincerely, Barbara Parker, R.N., M.S Assistant Professor 


